
 

 

 

September 2022 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Re: Year 8 trip to Chester Zoo – Thursday 22 September 2022 

The postponed Chester Zoo trip has now been rescheduled to Thursday 22 September.  Unfortunately, 

there are no additional places available.  Students who are not going the trip will be expected to attend 

school. 

Please complete the amended consent form which is attached. 

The coach will leave school at 9.00am on Thursday 22 September, and arrive back at school by 6.00pm. 

Students will need to bring a packed lunch.  They are not required to be in school uniform but should wear 

comfortable footwear and come prepared for British weather (rain or shine) i.e., bring an anorak and a 

sunhat/sun cream. If your child usually catches a bus into school, please make arrangements for your child 

to be collected from school at 6.00pm. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me lfigiel@congletonhigh.com 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms L Figiel 

Year 8 Guidance Team Leader 

 

Reply Slip: Year 8 trip to Chester Zoo – Thursday 22 September 2022 

 

Student Name: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………Tutor Group: ……………… 

I agree to my child attending the end of year trip to Chester Zoo on Thursday 22 September 2022. I 

acknowledge that I will need to make alternative provision for transport home. 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..Date: …………………………. 

               Parent/Carer 
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